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      Friends Association of Bonneville 

Bonneville Primary School 

Bonneville Gardens 

Clapham 

London  

 
 
                                                                                                                                Friday 8th June 2018 
Dear Year 6 Parents,         
 
 
To celebrate your child's final year at Bonneville and to wish them a fond farewell, Bonneville 
will be hosting a leaving party for them on Friday 6th July from 6pm to 8pm within the school 
premises, and all Year 6 parents are invited to attend 
 
The DJ and food / beverages will be provided courtesy of FAB, but to make this an even greater 
event we would love as many parents as possible to both get involved and come along. We can 
hang bunting, roll out a red carpet and ensure plenty of photos are taken for the kids but if you 
have any other great party ideas then please just let us know   
 
If you have any spare time to help set up or tidy up on the night that would be brilliant, so 
please complete and return this letter via Miss Mackintosh by Friday 15th June and I can then 
set up the parent party group 
 
Help set up from 4.30pm: 
 
Help clear up 8pm: 
 
Other party ideas: 
 
Your name and email address: 
 
With best wishes 

 

Nicola Bazeley (FAB / Year 6 parent to Flo) 
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